BurgerFi coming to the Avenue at White Marsh
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A growing burger chain serving hormone-, steroid- and antibiotic-free meat will add a location at the Avenue at White
Marsh.

BurgerFi is slated to open this summer, the retail center announced Monday. It will replace All About Burger, which
closed Feb. 23.

The Florida-based restaurant chain offers beef and veggie burgers, as well as chicken sandwiches and hot dogs. One
option, the "Conflicted Burger," stacks a beef patty on top of a veggie patty. French fries, onion rings, milkshakes and
custard cups are also on the menu.

In October, the Natural Resources Defense Council gave BurgerFi an "A" grade as part of its Chain Reaction report, which
looked at reduction of antibiotic use in meat supplies among 25 of the country's biggest burger chains. The only other
chain to earn an "A" was Shake Shack.

Inside, the restaurant will feature self-service kiosks with facial recognition technology that can identify patrons and
remember their favorite orders, according to a news release. Other design elements include tables and chairs made
from up-cycled milk jugs and Coca-Cola bottles, wood-paneled walls made from renewable timber, energy-efficient fans
and LED lighting.

The White Marsh location will be BurgerFi's third in Maryland; the chain's other two restaurants are in Silver Spring and
North Bethesda.



